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Notice of Funding  Availability

Victim Services 2022 Consolidated Request for Funding
The Office of Victim Services and Justice Grants announces the availability of grant funds under the Fiscal Year 2022 consolidated funds to maintain the comprehensive network of trauma informed services available to victims of violent crime; to address the issues of domestic violence, dating violence, stalking, and sexual assault in a manner that promotes victim safety and offender accountability; to improve the treatment of victims of crime by providing them with the assistance and services necessary to aid their restoration after a violent criminal act; and to support and aid them as they move through the criminal and civil justice processes.

The Request for Applications (RFA) will be available electronically beginning Friday, April 23, 2021 at http://ovsjg.dc.gov and https://zoomgrants.com/gprop.asp?donorid=2121&limited=1902. The deadline for applications is 11:59 p.m. on Tuesday, June 1, 2021. For more information, contact Cheryl Bozarth, Deputy Director of Victim Services, Office of Victim Services and Justice Grants at 202-374-6109 or Cheryl.Bozarth@dc.gov.                   
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